
Ferries

have been developed with stakeholders and ar
e

tailored to the economic, environmental and so
cial

needs of the area to help ensure a sustainable f
uture

for our seas and the activity that takes place in a
nd

around them.

The Government is currently consulting on the D
raft

North West Inshore and Offshore Marine Plans a
nd

would value your views.

The consultation runs until 6th April 2020

For more information see www.gov.uk/

government/news/have-your-say
-on-marine-planning-in-england

Contact the MMO at
planning@marinemanagement.org.uk

A view from the Local Government Association
:

“Under the duty to co-operate and the Marine and

Coastal Access Act, landlocked as well as coastal

planning authorities must take the marine planning

system into account during plan preparation.”

Robust and
evidence-based, the

Draft North West Inshore
and Offshore Marine Plans

This poster has been produced by the NorthWest Coastal Forum - a multi-sector voluntary partnership working together across
boundaries to deliver economic, environmental and social benefits for coastal communities in NorthWest England – as part of the Marine
Management Organisation’s Enhancing Stakeholder Engagement project, funded by the European Maritime and Fisheries Fund.

www.nwcoastalforum.org.uk • info@nwcoastalforum.org.uk • @NWCoastalForum

There are many different
policy areas including:
• Ports, harbours and shipping
• Infrastructure • Renewable energy
• Tourism and recreation
• Fisheries • Climate Change
• Marine Protected Areas
• Marine Litter • Biodiversity

Ahoy there! Do you
use or manage
the Irish Sea
or its coastline?


